
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INFO 
 

 
ALL PALPA MEMBERS:     JANUARY 22, 2008 
 
 
 
THIS IS TO INFORM THE MEMBERSHIP THAT THE PALPA 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE HAS NOT BEEN CONSULTED 
BEFORE DETAILING THE B-777 COURSE w.e.f. 22nd 
JANUARY 2008. 
 
THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 22ND 
JANUARY 2008 DECIDED TO TAKE UP THIS ISSUE WITH 
THE MANAGEMENT. 
 
THANKING YOU, 
 
YOURS SINCERELY, 
 
Capt. Khalid Hamza 
PRESIDENT  
 


